
Registration is Required

Contact us at 860.739.3089

or cpac@cpacinc.org

for more information 

or to register.

www.cpacinc.org/

workshop-registration

Fairfield Public Schools is sponsoring a workshop 

by the Connecticut Parent Advocacy Center

Transition 101: Preparing Students with 

Disabilities for Success After High School

This presentation will offer an overview of the 

secondary transition process for students who 

receive special education services. Participants will 

learn about transition planning including the value of 

student participation, legal requirements, and 

transition planning in the Individualized Education 

Program (IEP).
October 1, 2019

6:30pm – 8:30 pm

Fairfield Warde High School

755 Melville Ave

Fairfield, CT 06825

To register visit:

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/t

ransition-101-preparing-

students-with-disabilities-for-

success-after-high-school-

tickets-73097278929

Or call:

860.739.3089


